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 Recent Events 

 
Last August, I left my home of 12 years in Southern California and moved to 

Illinois to be the youth pastor at Grace Presbyterian Church in Wheeling, Illinois. After 

finishing my first year of graduate school at Talbot School of Theology, I also 

transferred to Trinity Evangelical Divinity School to finish my graduate degree.  

I am currently serving as the High school pastor at Grace Church alongside my 

friend Luke Shin who is serving as the Junior High pastor. Going to church on Friday 

and Sunday has been the highlight of every week since I’ve moved here. In the past 

few months, I’ve seen so many of our students genuinely encounter God and so many 

lives transformed by the love of Christ. The Lord did an amazing work at our winter 

retreat in December with several students giving their lives to Christ for the first time. 

Luke and I, along with our staff, are working to disciple the kids to have personal 

relationships with Jesus.  

The beginning of my first semester at Trinity was challenging simply because I 

was transitioning from life in California. However, I am better adjusted now and 

thankful for the opportunity to learn at Trinity. I have approximately two more years 

left at Trinity and am learning daily how to balance school and ministry.  



 

Prayer Requests 
 

Please pray for vision and God’s favor as Luke and I continue to minister to the youth 

kids at Grace Church. 

 

For staff. We are currently looking for more teachers to serve as we are currently 

understaffed.  

 

For financial provision for my education. 

 

For deeper intimacy with God especially in the midst of a lonely season.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


